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Subject Comments on Volume 2 of the 2008 SNA

Thank you for your email.

Statistics New Zealand would like to congratulate all those involved with
the global review of SNA on reaching this milestone.  The process has
worked well and we feel we have been well informed on progress and have
received plenty of opportunities to input into the review.  Consequently,
Statistics New Zealand has no further comments to add on Volume 2 of the
2008 SNA.

Regards.

Rachael Milicich
Manager National Accounts
Macroeconomic and Environment Statistics
Statistics New Zealand
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